PANSTWOWA WYZSZA SZKOLA ZAWODOWA
im. Jana Grodka w Sanoku

Sanok, 27th August 2015

Her Magnificence

Prof. Olena Napochatenko

Rector of

Uman National University of Horticulture

Dear Rector,

I would like to warmly thank you for the invitation to the ceremonial
Inauguration of the the Academic Year 2015/2016, which will take place on 1
September 2015. Howevet, due to official duties I will not be able to take part in
this important ceremony.

On behalf of myself and the academic community of The ]. Grodek State
Vocational Academy in Sanok, 1 would like to express my best wishes of every
success in achieving academic, professional and personal goals to Rector and all
employees of the University. I wish Dear Professor Napochatenko a year full of
happiness and success.

To all students of Uman National University of Horticulture I wish the
satisfaction that comes from studying.

With much appreciation, respect and thanks,

RE ]\'é‘ D R
A Elzhierd| Cipora

doc. PWSZ

Panstwowa Wyisza Szkola Zawodowa im. Jana Grodka w Sanoku
ul. Mickiewicza 21, 38-500 Sanok, tel. (+48 13) 46 55 950, fax (+48 13) 46 55 959, www.pwsz-sanok.edu.pl, c-mail: rektorat@pwsz-sanok.edu.pl
NIP 687 17 40 766 REGON 371020877



